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' Docket No. 50-346 m ag

EDISON'

[ License No. NPF-3-
!

RcHAno P. CAOUSE
Serial No. 1072 $*

- me asSs22i. August 17, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Toledo Edison's' letter of July 18, 1984 (Serial No. 1063), submitted one
(1) original and twelve (12) copies of Revision 2 to the Davis-Besse
Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1. Updated Safety Analysis Report (USAR).

Several discrepancies have been identified since the submittal of Revision
2. Accompanying this letter Toledo Edison is sending one (1) original
and twelve (12) copics of replacement pages correcting these discrepancies.

'~
Very truly yours,

,

RPC:SCW:nif
encl.
cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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